
 

Luther Manor Continuing Precautions Related to COVID-19 

December 7, 2020 4:43 pm  

Good Evening from Luther Manor. The safety of our residents and staff remain our top 
priority and we will continue with our protocols, precautions and daily screening of staff 
and all Health Care Center and Assisted Living Residents. All visitor restrictions remain.  
 
Thank you for your support, partnerships and commitment to our residents and staff as 
the pandemic continues to evolve. Please continue to connect with your loved ones as 
often as you can. Don’t forget our Sharing God’s Love team is here to help! Just email 
SharingGodsLove@LutherManor.org to get started. 
 

Shout Outs of Thanks! 
● Thank you, Helene Gu from Lake Bluff, Illinois for the stacks of 

encouragement, cards, envelopes and stamps for our residents to be able to 
reach out to their loved ones! The photo below does not do it justice, yet each 
pack is ½ inch thick! Your drawings were spectacular as well! 

 

 
 

● Thank you to the students from Asa Clark Middle School in Pewaukee and their 
Math Teacher and Student Council Advisor, Erin Mente! The Christmas cards and 
activity kits certainly accomplished your goal to help alleviate some of the social isolation 
that some of our residents may be experiencing during the COVID-19. The kits included 
snacks, crossword/puzzle books, puzzles, tie blankets, activity sheets, art kits with 
canvases and water color paints. WOW!!!! 

 
 
 
 



 

Campus Update 
● The results of our Health Care Center twice weekly and Courtyard weekly staff 

testing continue to come in on a steady basis and once again there are no new 
positive cases. Milwaukee County positivity rate came out today and now sits at 
14.7%. With this we will continue with a twice weekly testing pattern in the Health 
Care Center until the County’s new positivity rate statistics come out in a couple 
of weeks and then follow guidelines based on that positivity rate. The Courtyard 
and River Oaks testing frequency continues to be directed by the Department of 
Health and as always, we will continue to keep you updated.   
 

Campus Happenings 

● Don’t forget this year's Love Lights Ceremony will be held via Facebook Live. 
Follow this link to our Facebook page, like us and select that you are “Going” 
Once you do this you, just open up our Facebook page a little before 5 PM, this 
Friday and the event should come up automatically.  
https://www.facebook.com/events/218075049673335  
 
It’s also not too late to honor a loved one with a Love Light. To donate, follow this 
link to our website, scroll down and select “other”. Type Love Lights and share 
your loved one’s name! It’s that easy! 

 
 

Interested in hearing more from us? 
● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 
● Call for daily messages on our COVID-19 Hotline, 414-831-9389 

 


